
 

Ministry of External Affairs (Economic Relations) Delegation visited Visakhapatnam Port Authority on 
28.07.2022 regarding Sittwe Port Project, Myanmar. 
 
Shri Shyam Chand, IFS, Under Secretary, and Shri Gautam Pandey, IFS, FMR Consul General of India, Sittwe, 
visited VPA. 
 
Shri K. Rama Mohana Rao, IAS, Chairman, VPA gave a warm welcome to the MEA Delegation. 
 
The main agenda of the visit to Visakhapatnam Port is to promote and prioritise the importance of the Sittwe 
Port Project in Myanmar, which has been fully funded and operationalised by the Government of India. 
 
In this regard, viewing the sensitivity and importance of this Port Project for the Government of India and the 
Government of Myanmar, the MEA and VPA officials discussed on the business opportunities and 
infrastructure facilities available in Sittwe Port. 
 
Chairman, VPA, explained about the VPA, the available Infrastructure facilities, cargo handling capacity, 
modernisation and mechanisation, covered storage facilities, Solar Power, STP Water Treatment for industrial 
purpose, investment potential and zone of opportunities in exploring imports and export improvements in 
Visakhapatnam Port. 
 
The Deputy Chairman, Secretary, and other Heads of Departments of VPA also attended the Meeting.  

 

 



 

 
 

 
  


